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And the end of the term is looming! My how that time flies fast when you're having fun!!

The students performed beautifully at the Hornsby Musical Festival on Monday night. What a
fabulous night of entertainment and how talented are these children?! So wonderful to see a
range of musical items including dance, band and choir items. A big thank you goes to Mrs
Broome for preparing our students so well for their participation in the choir items. There were
many long rehearsals and lots of organisation required to make the festival such a success.

As you will know, the Spring Fair is coming up on Sunday 23 September. This is a wonderful
day out and lots of fun for everyone. Our School Band and School Choir will be performing a few
musical items. The Dance Group will also be performing on the day. If your children are involved
in any of these items, please check you have marked the date on your calendar and look out for
notes coming home with more details. The choir and dance groups are asked to meet Mrs
Broome near the stage at 10.30am.

The End Of term Assembly will be held on Thursday 27 September at 9.30am. This will be the
occasion where we officially ‘launch’ our boat installation and thank all those who were involved
in its completion. The students may dress as a pirate on the day. This will also be the occasion
when a student from each class will present their speech which they have been preparing.

We congratulate David and Penny Broome on the safe arrival of their second grandchild. All are
doing well and in awe, again, of the miracle of new life.

Don’t forget to complete the online survey that went out last week to help us to ensure that
modes of communication are efficient and effective.

Please note that there will be no newsletter next week (Week 9) and the last newsletter for the
term will come out on Monday Week 10.

All for now
Diana Aitken
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Brooklyn Public School Communication Survey

The staff at Brooklyn Public School value your opinions and views about our methods
of communication. We would like to gauge our level of communication with you.
Please complete this online survey https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/WLX3MLM or
pick up a paper copy at the office. It only takes 1 minute.

Paul Teunis

Sun 23rd September
10.00am - 4.00pm
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Dear Parents and Students,

Please be aware that there will be no school banking service provided during the last
two weeks of term, as | will be away.

Woof!
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is School Banking day.

School banking will resume at the start of Term 4!

Thank you,

Margaret Tillson

School Banking Coordinator

Hornsby Girls High School would like to invite Year 5 students
and their Parents/Caregivers to our
Open Day on Wednesday 17 October 9am — 11am

The morning activities include the Principal’s address, tours of the school, performances
by the school band and information regarding extra-curricular programs.

Hornsby Girls High School is a Selective High School.
Enrolment enquiries should be directed to the Selective Schools Unit:
https://education.nsw.gov.au/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes

Hornsby Girls High School Edgeworth David Avenue, Hornsby 029476 5711

McGrath

PROPERTY MANAGEMENT

Aroha Gilbert 0418 752 652
Local estate agent - Berowra




ASQUITH BOYS
HIGH SCHOOL

Meet the Principal and School Tours .-

Friday September 28
9.30 - 10.30am

Please contact the school office to secure
your place.

Peats Ferry Rd, Asquith

Phone: 9477 3508

Email: asquithboy-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au
www.asquithboy-h.schools.nsw.edu.au

MONDAY | 5.11.2018 | 7:00PM
TUESDAY | 6.11.2018 | 7:00PM

CONCOURSE DRAMA THEATRE
CHATSWOOD

TICKETS AVAILABLE FROM TICKETEK




